To avoid confusion arising from the additional Division 6 matches in ‘cup’ weeks, I am
writing to clarify how rule 3n regarding players not playing for two teams in the same week
will be interpreted this season. The rule will be implemented as follows:

"Players shall not play in more than one LEAGUE match originally scheduled to be played in
the same CALENDAR week. Any player who plays a match on a scheduled week may not
play for any other team that has a rearranged match from that week.

Therefore players may play in a Three-a-side match and a League match in the same
week. Players in a Division 6 league match in a “cup” week are not restricted from playing
for a another team for which they are eligible in any other week.

If any players have inadvertently played two matches scheduled for the same calendar week,
one of which is in Division 6, before w.c.15th October, this will not be penalised. (e.g. if
they played the Match 3 in Div 6 and Match 2 in Division 5 in w.c. 24/9/18)



